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2100 South Closure 
Information

• The 2100 South Road Reconstruction project 
underway in Sugar House requires westbound-only 
traffic for two blocks from June 17 until mid-August. 

• The eastbound lane between 900 and 1100 East will 
be closed for construction crews; westbound traffic 
will continue as usual.

• Highland Drive has been temporarily opened back up 
to two-way traffic to make it easier to access local 
businesses. 

• Eat lunch in Sugarhouse! 



Parks, Natural Lands, Urban Forestry, & 
Trails Advisory Board (PNUT) D6 Vacancy



Public Lighting Master Plan

• Public Utilities is working to plan for 
upgrades to the city’s streetlighting 
infrastructure. 

• Priorities include increasing feelings 
of safety, improving visibility for 
pedestrians, cyclists, and motorists, 
and reducing crashes at intersections 
and crosswalks.

• Plan has been approved by the 
International Dark-Sky Association.

• Provide feedback regarding 
streetlighting at any location in the 
city via the survey; 
https://storymaps.arcgis.com/stories
/e842e2a45c714e2f9af5cee2103b7aa6

https://storymaps.arcgis.com/stories/e842e2a45c714e2f9af5cee2103b7aa6


Yalecrest Street Lights

Private Street Light

• Property owners may elect to decorate or modify these street 
lights as they choose. 

• Property owners are responsible for maintenance. 
• For more information on Salt Lake City’s private lighting 

program, visit www.slc.gov/utilities/slcprivatelightingprogram

City-owned Street Light 

• Prohibited to modify these lights in any way. 
• Prohibited to use the electricity from these lights for anything, 

including holiday lights. 
• Non-electric decorations like ribbons or garlands are allowed.  
• For maintenance, please call 801-483-6738. 

http://www.slc.gov/utilities/slcprivatelightingprogram


Thank you!
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